
 
 

 
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 

ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S DEPARTMENT 

Group: 3 

Program: Other Agency 

Question: BE14/004 

Senator Singh asked the following question at the hearing on 26-29 May 2014: 

Senator SINGH: Has there been any correspondence between the Prime Minister's office and the 

AFP training college? If there has been, would you provide on notice any correspondence to the 

committee. 

Mr Negus: None that I am aware of, but we will take it on notice and come back to you on that if 

there is any. 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

There has been no correspondence between the Prime Minister's Office and the AFP College. All 

correspondence to date is conducted via the Department of Prime Minister & Cabinet. 

 


